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Appendix 2 
 
Response from the meeting of the Executive on O&S Committee’s Comments 

– 27 June 2018 
 

Items 

no. 
5 Title Increased Litter Bin Provision 

Requested 

by 

Whitnash 
Residents’ 

Association, 
Labour & Green 

Reason 

considered  

 
Green - Welcome the proposal in broad terms but would like this 
investment to be an opportunity to consider the design of the bins 

themselves. Concerns have been raised about domestic waste rapidly 
filling litter bins; additionally, are there suitable designs to reduce smell/ 

flies etc?   
 
Note: We haven’t included the recycling bins in this, as that would 

broaden the scope considerably. 
 

Labour - In order to scrutinise the assumptions, priorities and options 
more closely 
 

WRA- While fully supporting the increase in bins and collections, we 
would like to know how the distribution will be decided and if all the 

District will benefit from new bins and collections. 
 

Scrutiny 
Comment 

 
The Overview & Scrutiny Committee welcomed and supported the 
recommendations in the report. 

 
Ideas were raised about using new technology where possible and 

providing different types of refuse bins in different areas, based on 
demand and use, e.g. Parade in Leamington Spa might have different 
requirements to quieter streets, such as Milverton Hill in Leamington Spa. 

 
The Committee was pleased that these proposals would cover the District. 

 

Executive 

Response 
The recommendations in the report were approved. 

 


	The Overview & Scrutiny Committee welcomed and supported the recommendations in the report.

